
Eighth C-27J Spartan Completes Regeneration
The Coast Guard HC-27J Asset Project Office in Elizabeth City, North Carolina, received the 
service’s eighth regenerated C-27J Spartan medium range surveillance aircraft Aug. 25, 2016. 
Regeneration is the process of inspecting, verifying and repairing the aircraft to clear it for flight and 
is completed by the 309th Aerospace Maintenance and Regeneration Group on Davis-Monthan Air 
Force Base in Tucson, Arizona. The Coast Guard will regenerate 13 aircraft under this program. The 
ninth aircraft will begin the regeneration process in late August 2016. U.S. Coast Guard photo.


